From: registrar

Sent: June-27-17 2:44 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-13-17 6:47 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Marc Trudel

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The cost of electricity has increased "through the roof" in the past few years, to the point where many people cannot
afford it, even with the promise of relief by the current government. Electricity is not a commodity in today's society, it's
a necessity! Rather than a rate increase, Hydro One needs to be told that they must reign in their costs and find savings
in their own organization, just as most companies have had to do in the past few years in order to stay competitive!

-- Attachment --





